
November	12,	2018	

Attending:	Mr.	Duffy,	Mrs.	K,	Sandy,	Michelle,	Kris,	Angie,	Jessica,	Salle	

Alice	Drill	will	be	conducted	Tuesday	Nov	13th	

Mrs.	K	had	a	presentation	on	Careers.	She	has	been	working	on	Career	Cruising	for	over	15	years.	She	
works	with	6th	and	8th	graders	to	get	them	thinking	about	“What’s	Your	Plan”.		The	DPI	implemented	this	
Career	planning	last		year	and	our	school	adopted	the	“What’s	your	Plan”	approach.		There	is	a	Career	
Portal	that	the	kids	use,	parents	cannot	access.		She	also	brings	in	local	businesses	to	talk	to	students	
about	career	paths.		Mrs.	K	will	be	back	in	December	to	talk	more	about	this.	

Choir/Band	needs	help	with	handing	out	shirts	from	8-10am	on	Friday	Dec	14th	and	again	on	Dec	19th	to	
pick	up	and	wash	the	shirts.		We	need	4	volunteers	for	the	14th:	Angie,	Michelle	and	Jessica	volunteered	
to	help	hand	out	shirts	

Wreath	Project:	Sandy	expects	to	hear	from	Greg	on	Wednesday	and	will	let	us	know	if	this	is	a	go.		Kris	
would	like	to	see	a	list	put	together	for	teachers	so	they	know	when	they	can	expect	to	get	the	wreaths	
and	what	the	expectation	is:	they	need	to	bring	their	own	decorations,	how	long	they	will	be	displayed,	
when	it	will	be	judged	and	when	they	will	be	brought	out	to	local	businesses.	

Holiday	Decorating	help	in	Library:	When	and	Where:?	

Open	Study	is	going	on		

Other	Items	Discussed:	There	is	assigned	seating	for	6th	grade	because	of	the	large	class	size	and	it	was	
getting	unruly,	so	far	it	is	working	fine	and	Mr.	Duffy	said	it	may	happen	with	other	grades.	

Sandy	brought	up	the	“Give	Back	to	Schools	by	office	Depot”	we	thought	it	should	be	added	to	our	
Facebook	page	and	to	the	District	website	–	I	will	copy	J.	Disher	on	it.	

Kris	brought	up	a	concern	about	Vaping-	it’s	a	big	issue	in	the	High	School	and	there	have	been	a	couple	
of	instances	in	MS,	Mr.	Duffy	will	bring	in	a	police	officer	to	discuss	with	PAC	

Angie	brought	up	a	new	app	“Mapping	App”	that	has	a	way	it	can	allow	all	contacts	on	your	phone	to	
track	to	whereabouts,	parents	need	to	be	aware	of	this	app	and	make	sure	its	not	on	your	kids	devices.	
We	will	put	this	on	our	Facebook	page	

Next	Meeting	Monday	Dec	10th	


